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Metropolitan Edison Company *

License No. DPR-50Att.cntion: Mr. R. C. Arnold Inspection No. 50-289/74-34
i Vice President

P.O. Eox 542
,

Reading, Pennsylvania
.

Reference: Your letter dated January 20, 1974
In response to our letter dated December 20, 1974

. .

Centlement
.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions
you docupanted in response to our correspondence. These actions will
be examined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

~

l
With respect to Iten 4, your response is not considered adequato in that
your described progran does not appear to ccet the requiresents of this
Technical specification. Ac diccucced in the tcicphone ccw.c:3acion
betueen Mr. Brunner of this office und Mr. Arnold on January 31, 1975,
this itca has been sent to the Office of Inspection and Enforcement,
NRC Headqu'arters, for resolution.

Sincerely,

./ e./b ,
bm

, _

Paul R. Nelson, Chief4

Radiological and Environnental
Protection Branch

cc: J. G. Herbein, Station Superintendent
j.

R. W. Heward, Project Manager, GPUSC *
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